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May 15, 2019

Dear St Ursula Parents,

A 2017 change to Maryland law requires the testing of lead levels in drinking water in all school
buildings every three years in the State of Maryland.

We are and have been committed to testing our water sources to insure the lead levels in our
school’s drinking water is acceptable. In 2016, we tested the lead levels in our drinking water
and passed.

We just completed the testing again this fall and spring, and | need to inform you that not all
tested water sources in our school were within the acceptable standards as required by the
State of Maryland. One water fountain located in the computer lab failed. We are in the
process of disconnecting this fountain, which is rarely used.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me or visit the
school website for further information.

Sincerely,

Deborah Glinowiecki



